Oifice of the Lieutenant Governor
State of Louigiana

P.O. Box 44243
Baton Rouce, Louisiana 70804-4243
(225) 342-7009

Birriy NUNGESSER

LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR

June 21, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

I have recently been made aware of an important initiative that I believe deserves our
attention and support. Movie Poster Archives, a Louisiana nonprofit organization dedicated to
preserving our cinematic legacy, is in need of immediate assistance.

As a passionate advocate for our state's arts, culture, and tourism, I ask you to consider
lending your support to the Movie Poster Archives. Film history holds a special place in our hearts,
and the movie posters that chronicle the stories and artistry of our local filmmakers are invaluable
treasures. By contributing to this organization, you would help sustain a permanent home for these
remarkable artifacts here in Louisiana, ensuring their proper preservation and accessibility for
generations to come and honor the remarkable contributions of our local filmmakers. It would
serve as a powerful testament to the transformative power of film and the importance of cultural
preservation.

If you have questions, please reach out to Linda Thurman, Executive Director of Movie
Poster Archives. Your support would serve as an inspiration to others and solidify your dedication
to the cultural and artistic endeavors that shape Louisiana's identity. Thank you for your attention
and consideration. If I can be of assistance to you in any way, please don’t hesitate to call.

Sincerely,
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